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Villa was seen at Desert Vista campus with his pants down exposing himself and was 
reported to police by a passing student.  Villa was located a short time later in the 
adjacent desert area and was arrested and booked into jail.  Villa is not affiliated with 
Pima College but frequents the areas of Desert Vista Campus as well as El Pueblo 
Learning Center.  Villa has been trespassed from all college property and sponsored 
events.   Please contact college police if Villa is seen on any Pima College Property.   
 

How to Protect Yourself: Avoid dark vacant places; be alert. If you are being followed, 
head quickly to a lighted area or to a group of people; avoid places where you are 
vulnerable and there are no exits. When walking: Avoid shortcuts; walk where there is 
plenty of light and other persons; never walk alone at night unless absolutely necessary. 
Immediately report any suspicious activity or misconduct to Pima Community College 
Police Department at any Blue Phone, by calling 206-2700 or 911; do not confront the 
perpetrator. 

Jesus Villa 
23 year old hispanic male 

6’2” 180 lbs., hazel eyes; black hair 
Star tattoo behind left ear 

 


